
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2018 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: Initiation of Preferential Parking District 

 

To Owners and Occupants: 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at the next regularly scheduled City 

Council meeting for the purpose of receiving comments on the initiation of a Preferential Parking 

District in your neighborhood. Please note the following date, time and location:  

 

Date:  Monday, May 21, 2018 

  Time:  7:00 p.m. 

Location:  City of Pomona - City Hall 

  505 S. Garey Avenue, Pomona 

 

We encourage you to attend this meeting to provide your City Council and Staff with feedback on 

this issue during the scheduled agenda item. For details on the areas that will be affected, please 

refer to the streets indicated on the map with this notice. If a preferential parking district is 

established, vehicles parked in the designated area that are not displaying a valid permit will be 

cited. For your information:  

 

 each household/unit will be issued a maximum of one (1) guest permit;  

 the total fee for processing the guest permit is typically $40; however, if District is 

approved, this may be waived 

 a permit is required between 6:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.; parking restrictions will be enforced  

 a permit is not required between 6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 replacement of parking permits is only allowed after 12 months from date of permit issuance 

regardless if it is lost, stolen, or damaged; and  

 a maximum of five (5) temporary parking permits can be issued per special event/party.  

  

If there are any questions or comments regarding the project, please contact Ron Chan, Senior Civil 

Engineer at (909) 620-2286.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Meg McWade 

Public Works Director 

 


